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To ICL Board members 

 

ICL sent the announcement of the regular ICL-IPL Conference at UNESCO (2017.11.29-12.1) with 2017 

IPL Project proposal form on 14 March 2017.  ICL secretariat has received the application for travel support, 

but has not yet received any IPL project proposal form. 

 

When you need the travel support to the ICL-IPL Conference, and plan to present your research or report in 

IPL Symposium by PPT with full paper or PPT with abstract, please return the filled reply form to ICL 

Secretariat <secretariat@iclhq.org>,  Subject: Reply form to 2017 Paris Conference,  by 1 August 2017.   

When you are planning to apply new IPL projects, please submit it, by 1 September 2017. 

 

I will inform the revision of rooms of the regular ICL-IPL Conference at UNESCO. The previous meetings 

were held in Bonvin Building. But this year, the meeting will be held in the main building of UNESCO as 

below. Please do not mistake the location. 

 

Date: 29 November to 1 December 2017 

Venue: Room 9 and Room 8, Main Building, UNESCO 

7 Place Fontenoy, Paris, France 

 

We will decide the major themes of WLF5 and discuss other matters of WLF5 including the Kyoto 2020 

Commitment, and also ICL-IPL management matters in the meeting. 

 

With best wishes to meet many of you at UNESCO, 

 

Kyoji Sassa  

Executive Director 

 

Attachments:  

1. Revised ICL-IPL Conference with reply form. 

2. 2017 IPL Project Proposal form 


